
RULES FOR HORSEMAN 
• A valid PA Racing License must be presented to Security each time you arrive on property and for 

entrance to the paddock. 
• No one under the age of 18 is permitted on property. This includes the paddock kitchen, vehicles, 

racing apron, etc.  Any unattended minors will be reported to Security.  
• Only Drivers, Trainers, Grooms & Owners with horses racing on that current day will be permitted in 

the paddock & must possess a valid PA Racing License. 
• Do not block paddock entrances with vehicles or carts at any time. 
• You MUST clean your paddock & receiving barn stalls/area and clean up all manure around your trailer 

prior to leaving. FINES FOR STALLS LEFT UNCLEANED ARE $100.00 
• All TRASH must be disposed of in the BLUE cans. 
• All MANURE must be disposed of in the YELLOW bins. 
• Per DEP regulations, straw and wood chips cannot be used in any stall within the paddock or receiving 

barn. 
• Please return all wheel barrows & shovels to their designated storage area. 
• A notification will be sent out by 10:00pm the night prior for any cancellations the following day. 
• Handicap parking spaces are for those with a valid state issued tag/permit. 
• Ken’s Harness Shop is now located by the maintenance building. 

FAILURE TO FOLLOW THESE RULES WILL RESULT IN THE FOLLOWING 

1. First Offense – Warning 
2. Second Offense - $25 fine  
3. Third Offense - $50 fine 
4. Fourth Offense - $100 fine 
5. Fifth Offense – Suspension for 2 Weeks 

2025 TRAINING SCHEDULE 
The track at Pocono will be open for training at the following times. (Weather permitting)                                 

Please call 570-831-2125 at least 24 hours in advance to reserve a spot. 

• Monday & Tuesday February 10th & 11th - 8:00am to 1:00pm before and after qualifiers 
• Wednesday February 12th – 8:00am to 1:00pm 
• ALL Wednesdays 8:00am to 1:00pm before & after qualifiers  
• Mondays & Saturdays 9:00am to 11:00am prior to racing 

 
NOTE: The Stable Gate entrance will open at 8:00am Mondays, Tuesday, Wednesdays & Saturdays 
and at 1:00pm on Sundays beginning May 4th for Live Racing Dates. 
 
 

THANK YOU and we look forward to another great racing season! 

 


